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26 November 2008 Reg. No. PO280-02 

Dear Mr Roche 

Accompanying is a copy of the Agency’s notification of its proposed determination on the 
application for a review of an IPPC licence from Waterford Plating Company Limited, Unit 
604/605/655, Northern Industrial Estate, Old Kilmeadan Road, Waterford in respect of an 
activity at Unit 604/605/655, Northern Industrial Estate, Old Kilmeadan Road, Waterford. 

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed determination, set out the 
details of the proposed determination, in accordance with Section 87(2) of the 
Environmental Protection Agency Acts 1992 to 2007 and the EPA (Licensing) Regulations 
1994 to 2004. A copy of the Inspector’s Report is available for inspection on the Agency’s 
website www.epa.ie or can be viewed or purchased at the Agency headquarters. 

It is important to note that any objection or oral hearing request to the proposed 
determination must be made either by sending it by prepaid post to the Headquarters of the 
Agency, or by leaving the objectiodoral hearing request with an employee of the Agency, at 
the Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9.OOam to 5.OOpm 
Monday to Friday, and accompanied by the appropriate fee(s). A valid objectionloral 
hearing request must be received at the Headquarters of the Agency before the applicable 
date, as specified in the accompanying notification expires. 

Yours sincerely 

Prokamme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


